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New Florida Law Provides More Public-Private Partnership
Opportunities: Holland & Knight

The Florida Legislature recently amended Section 255.065, Florida Statutes (P3 Law) pursuant to
House Bill (HB) 781, which is expected to become effective on July 1, 2024. HB 781 provides
responsible public entities (e.g., counties, cities, special districts and certain regional entities) with a
new, alternative process for accepting unsolicited public-private partnership (P3) proposals.

P3s are contractual arrangements between public and private-sector entities that facilitate increased
private-sector involvement in the funding and execution of public building and infrastructure
projects.

Florida’s P3 Law

The P3 Law provides a statutory framework for responsible public entities to undertake P3s. Under
the current P3 Law, if a public entity desires to execute a comprehensive agreement for a project
arising from an unsolicited proposal, it must first publish notice in the Florida Administrative
Register (FAR) and a newspaper of general circulation, as well as mail a copy of the notice to each
local government in the affected area that states it has received a proposal and will accept other
proposals for the same project.

Continue reading.
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